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Ann Machado - RE: Demolition Permit for 191 Capisic Street

From: KATHLEEN MERCIER <kmercier396@msn.com>
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 6/4/2013 9:31 AM
Subject: RE: Demolition Permit for 191 Capisic Street

Dear Ms. Machado;

This email is to notify you that | am withdrawing my application for demolition at 191 Capisic Street. This was a
labor intensive endeavor that seemed to only perpetuate more seemingly needless request for further
information. | would appreciate a check written to me. This should be sent to: 10 Cartland Road, Windham,
ME, 04062,

Thank you,

Kathleen Mercier

Date: Fri, 31 May 2013 10:30:31 -0400

From: AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov

To: kmercier396@msn.com

Subject: Demolition Permit for 191 Capisic Street

Kathleen -
I'm sorry that you had such a hard time with trying to submit the demolition permit.

‘Please send me an email stating that you are withdrawing your demolition application and requesting your
money back. Include the information on who the check should be made out to and the address that it should
be sent to.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Ann

Ann Machado

Zoning Specialist

Planning & Urban Development
Portland City Hall

{207) 874-8709

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees
about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result,
please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if
requested,
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